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MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
   Thomas Brill, Technical Consultant 
    
Date:  December 1, 2011 
 
Re: Rocky Mountain Power Request for Proposals, Docket No. 11-035-73. 

 
 
The Division of Public Utilities (Division) requests a technical conference be noticed and 
held on Friday, December 9, in order to discuss outstanding issues.  The Division has 
suggested a formal technical conference to Merrimack Energy (the Utah Independent 
Evaluator), the Office of Consumer Services, and the Utah Association of Energy Users and 
there is no opposition.  The Division is not requesting a change in the dates for reply 
comments (December 7) or the hearing (December 12). 
 
CC: Michele Beck, OCS 

 Dave Taylor, RMP 

Wayne Oliver, Merrimack Energy 

Gary Dodge, UAE 

 
 


